
   

 

 

Help Provide Input on the Trails at Upper Filiorum 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
The City of Rancho Palos Verdes and the Palos Verdes Peninsula Land Conservancy, with 
support from the State Coastal Conservancy and contributions from over 700 supporters 
in the community, added the 191-acre Upper Filiorum property to the Palos Verdes 
Nature Preserve on December 31, 2009.  The acquisition resulted in over 900 contiguous 
acres of protected open space and a wildlife corridor linking the Three Sisters and the 
Portuguese Bend Reserves. The City Council adopted Preserve Trails Plan will need to be 
amended to include the Upper Filiorum trail routes and uses, and your input on the trail 
planning is requested.    
 

Please join us at the upcoming workshops to provide your input on trail 
planning for the new portion of the Preserve. 

 
Wednesday, Sept. 8, 2010 – obtain public feedback on potential trail routes and uses 
 
Wednesday, Sept. 29, 2010 – review trails plan based on September 8th public input  
 

Fred Hesse Community Park  
29301 Hawthorne Boulevard, Rancho Palos Verdes 

Doors Open 6pm 
Meetings 6:30-8:30pm 

 
Hosted by National Park Service, City of Rancho Palos Verdes, and the 

Palos Verdes Peninsula Land Conservancy 
 

For more information: Ara Mihranian aram@rpv.com 310-544-5228 www.palosverdes.com/rpv;  
Lily Verdone lverdone@pvplc.org 310-541-7613 www.pvplc.org   


